Los Medanos College
Sustainability Committee
Wednesday 3-21-12
Minutes
CORE Room 423
2:00 PM to 3:00 PM

Present: Russ Holt, Kurt Crowder, Janelle Hampton, Bruce Cutler, Shaun Regacho, Danielle Liubicich, Jenifer Fay

Absent: Jamila Stewart, Brian Delgadillo, Jairo Vazquez

I	A draft of our mission statement was presented by Russ for comment and refinement. Only comment so far was a typo on the Web Site, which has been fixed. This item will remain on the agenda as always open for changes. 

II      1.Russ needs to get back to Bruce about possibly finding other means of funding the recycle receptacles that the committee decided to provide but was later advised that the funds we were going to use are only for energy savings projects. 
2. Still no change on the deep freeze software.
3. The committee decided to start focusing its Earth Day attention on 2013, next year Earth Day falls on a Monday.
4. Still no update on construction projects. 
  
III	Russ advised the committee that the District was told by PG&E that they wanted proof of installation or return of the motion sensor plug strips. Since the IT department is not able to get them installed in the allotted time we have opted to return them and go back for more when the IT department is ready to deploy. 

IV	Russ is working with a lighting contractor to possibly provide a couple of sample parking lot LED fixtures. We are focusing on fixtures that might come with PG&E rebates. 

V.        Russ displayed the new Sustainability Web site. The group agreed that it was okay to release it, so now it is attached via a link on the LMC Web site. We also made the decision to add two more links to the navigation bar. One for upcoming events and Russ is going to look into the possibility of some kind of link to our photovoltaic system.  

VI. 	Next meeting 4-18-12 2pm in CO-420


New Business 

	Janelle talked about the lake and has a list of ideas that she would like to present to the committee for discussion and possible action. Russ will send the document to all members via e-mail for review prior to next meeting where this will become an agenda item.  

